
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/22/2013 2:50:27 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting w/PG&E re Liberty & Cycla Independent Review

Meredith,

Ken and I now have a significant conflict on Tuesday. Can we move this meeting to either Monday or 
Friday?

Thanks,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko
Acting Deputy Director
Office of Utility Safety and Reliability
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Phone: 415-703-2274
E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Appointment----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe(a)Dae.coml
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 7:27 PM
To: Bruno, Kenneth; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Subject: Meeting w/PG&E re Liberty & Cycla Independent Review
When: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 2:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).
Where: CPUC

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/
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